
 

        

 

YAFFA SOIL PILE COMMUNITY MEETING  

 

Final Soil Pile Removal 

Piles B & C 
 

 Learn about the activities the City 

has completed for the Yaffa Site. 

 

 Removal of Soil Piles A and D are 

complete. 

 

 Removal of drums are complete. 

 

 Removal of soil piles B & C is 

scheduled to begin in October 2023 

and is expected to be completed 

early 2024. 

 

 Once all the soil piles have been 

removed, further environmental 

assessment will be conducted to 

determine if any contamination 

remains. 

For additional questions or information, please contact: 
Olivette Simpson, Camden Redevelopment Agency, olsimpso@ci.Camden.nj.us, or  
Alicia Flammia, BRS, Inc., aflammia@brsinc.com or  
Mayor’s Office of Constituent Services, 856-757-7200, Mayor@ci.Camden.nj.us  

This work was made possible 
with funding from the City of 
Camden, NJEDA, US EPA, and 
CRA. 

Thursday, October 5th at 5:30 p.m. 
New Fellowship UAME Church at 722 Chestnut Street, Camden, NJ 
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